
1

McClue, Jonathan

From: Gwenneth Lee <head@chrishatton.camden.sch.uk>

Sent: 20 February 2017 14:03

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: 156  to 164 Grays Inn Road planning proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I am writing in reference to the planning proposal to redevelop Panther House.  

As head teacher of the school adjacent to the development I feel the proposal will have a positive impact 

on the local area. The revised design will fit within the local context and the proposed improvements to 

surrounding landscaping will have a positive impact. Dukelease have engaged with the school to seek 

our views and are willing to collaborate on further projects to enhance the school entrance area. 

Gwen Lee 

Head teacher 

Christopher Hatton School 

www.chrishatton.camden.sch.uk 


